
Anti-Harassment Statement- Parent Notification: 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian,  
 
The Lewis County School District does not tolerate acts of discrimination or harassment based 
on race, color, national origin, age, religion, marital status, sex, or disability.   
 
Any individual who believes he or she has been subjected to harassment shall report the 
harassment to the district by contacting a member of the administrative team (i.e. principal, 
assistant principal, counselor) at their school. 
 

The District will conduct a prompt investigation.  If students are found to have engaged in 
harassment, they will be promptly disciplined.  Discipline could include, if warranted, 
suspension and/or expulsion.  The Lewis County Board of Education policies relating to 
harassment can be found in the following 3 pages of this document.   

 
The Lewis County School District encourages all students, parents, and staff to work together to 
prevent harassment of any kind. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Jamie Weddington, Superintendent 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
*Policy available upon request 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Lewis County Board of Education does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, age, religion, marital status, sex or disability in employment, 
educational programs, or activities as set forth in Title IV, Title IX, and Sec. 504 


